
ris Gruetzmacher 
:no Joseoh Cerione 

2921 SW 297 Street 
Cutler Bav. FL 33157 
December 2. 2017 

Dear Public Service Commission Members. 

Ne are writing this letter to let you know that we believe FPL should be held responsible for 

ensuring that the Turkey Point canals are working prooem. 

FPL and its investors should bear all costs and responsibility for the canals and any fines they 

have received. Anv future costs shouJd also be paid by FPL and its investors. 

Please do not allow FPL to charge its customers for any costs tor its failure to properly maintain 

the canals and tor violating the Clean Water Act. 

You are in the position of representing the citizens of Florida and we trust that you will make the 

decision that is in the citizen's best interests. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Sincere!~ 

~I 
Kris Gruetzmacher and Joseoh Cerione 
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